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DHS OIG News: Partial Shutdowm

DHS Office of Inspector General sent this bulletin at 10/01/2013 12:06 PM EDT 

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page.

Please be advised the majority of DHS OIG staff has been furloughed due to a lapse in appropriations.  We may be 
unable to respond to inquiries until appropriations are enacted.  For emergencies, call (202) 254-4100.

Thank you, 

.......................................................

Office of Public Affairs  

:  dhs-oig.officepublicaffairs@oig.dhs.gov

:  202.254.4100
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